WILLAMETTE HEIGHTS
NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION

Decerber 22, 1971

Georqge Baldwin, Adninistrator Dasianate
Highway Division

State Department of Transnortation
Saler, Oregon 97300

Dear Yr. Baldwin:

In the 1ight of Judge Goodwin's recent decision on the I-505
freeway, our neiahborhood associations would 1ike to coonerate with
you in examinino the alternatives to ths present corridor, both with
reference to the environrental inpact statement and the forthcaming
corridor hearinan. le should appreciate beino informed as soon as a
date and place for the hearina is determined, but before the hearing
jtself we beljeve it would be in keening with the snirit of the en-
vironmental ocuidelines to provide vou with dinput fron the neighbor-
hoods affected by the corridor decision. Coth our organizations will
be happy to have representatives particinate in a meeting with you on
all the relevant issues.

Qur associaticns feel that 1t is more imrortant to fully exnlore
the environmental {rnlications of alternative corridor locations than
to offer a suoerficial statement geared to the court irposed deadlines.
We, therefore, would be sympathetic to an extension of the dates spe-
cified in Judoe Goodwin's decision if this would result in a more
thorough examination of the corridor oproblems. e would be interested
in your reaction to these questions.

Sincerely yours,
Morton Paglin, President

Willamette Heights
iefohborhood Association

George Sheldon, President
Northwest District Association
MP:plc

cc: U.S. Department of Transportation



